Byrne, Amy (CCRA - OCVO)

From: Hannah Jarvis <hannah@bryncarw.co.uk>
Sent: 08 April 2024 1318

To: Byme, Amy (CCRA - OCVO)

Subject: Re: Visit to Valley Track

Dear Amy,

I'm ever so sorry for the delay in responding to you, [ took some leave before and during easter.

GBGB would like to express their thanks to you and your colleagues for attending the track on the
18™ March. We appreciate your time is precious and are grateful you spent such a decent amount of
time with us and heard and considered everything that was said.

You are of course welcome to visit again on a race day, | will get the race schedule to you and | will
speak to GBGB today in relation to the data you have requested and get that to you asap.

Best wishes,
|, Hannah Jarvis, Consult
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From: Amy.Byrne@gov.wales <Amy.Byrne@gov. wales>

Sent: 21 March 2024 12:43

To: Hannah Jarvis <hannah@bryncarw.co.uk>

Cc: Jacqueline.Price@gov.wales <Jacqueline. Price@gov.wales>; Katherine.Frawley2@gov.wales
<Katherine. Frawley2@gov, wales>; Richard.Griffiths3@gov.wales <Richard Griffiths3@gov.wales>
Subject: RE: Visit to Valley Track

Dear Hannah,

Thank you very much for organising our visit to Valley stadium on Monday, can you please extend
our thanks to everyone that attended. \We really appreciate the time everyone gave to the visit. We
ali found it extremely informative and possibly more productive that visiting during a race day as
we were able to discuss issues at length with you all. That said, it was mentioned that we could
visit during a race day. We would like to keep that option open and we'll be back in touch with you
as soon as we're able to arrange a visit.

GBGB Stats and annual reports detailing the economics, membership, injuries and
retirement/rehoming etc. were mentioned several times. We would be grateful for any documents
you could send us that you think would be of value.

Would it also be possible to have a list of attendees and contact details for the GBGB staff we met
please?

Thank you again.




Kind regards

Amy

From: Hannah Jarvis <hannah@bryncarw.co.uk>

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 9:20 PM

To: Byrne, Amy (CCRA - OCVO) <Amy.Byrne@gov.wales>

Subject: Visit to Valley Track

Dear Amy,

| hope you are well,

We are really looking forward to hosting you and your colleagues at Valley Track on 18" March and
also wanted to mention the invitation extended to the Minister and the Chietf Veterinary Officer, if they

were gvailable, We think would find the visit very informative and useful.

Please do let me know if they would like to jein, or whether it would be better for me to invite them
directly.

Best wishes,
| Hannah Jarvis, Consultant
Bryn ¥ ( i
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From: Amy. Byrne@gov wales <Amy Byme@gov.wales>
Sent: 08 February 2024 15:04

To: Hannah Jarvis <hannah@bryncarw.co.uk>; Jacqueline Price @gov.wales <Jacqueline Price@gov,wales>
Cc: Katherine.Frawley2 @gov.wales <Katherine. Frawley2@gov.walas>;

Richard. Griffiths3@gov,wales <Richard Griffiths3@gov.wales>

Subject: RE: Animal Welfare Consultation

Hi Hannah, Yes that's right.

Thanks for the details.

Kind regards

Amy

From: Hannah Jarvis <hannah@bryncarw.co.uk>

Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 3:01 PM

To: Byrne, Amy (CCRA - OCVO) <Amy.Byrne@gov. wales>; Price, Jacqueline (CCRA - OCVO)
<Jacgueling. Pri W

Cc: Frawley, Kate {CCRA - RA - Landscapes, Nature and Forestry) <Katherine Frawley2 @gov.wales>; Griffiths, Richard




{CCRA - OCVO - TB) <Richatd Griffiths3@gov.wales>
Subject: Re: Animal Welfare Consultation

Hi Amy,

Yes perfect. Will it be the four names as per the email recipients?
The address for the track is:

2 Twyn Rd, Ystrad Mynach, Hengoed CF82 7SP.

Please feel free to call me on my mobile below with any issues on the day and I'm at your disposal for any
further questions you might have.

Best wishes,

rad Hannah Jarvis, Consultant
W Phoce QD
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From: Amy. Byrne@gov.wales <Amy.Byme@gov wales>
Sent: 08 February 2024 14:31

To: Hannah Jarvis <hannsh@bryncanw.co.uk>; Jacqueline Price@gov.wales <Jacqueline Price@goy, wales>
Cc: Katherine.Frawley2 @gov.wales <Katherine Frawley2@gov.wales>;

Richard Griffiths3@gov.wales <Richard. Griffiths3@gov.wales>
Subject: RE: Animal Welfare Consultation

Thanks Hannah, Yes the 18" is still good for us. Would 11am be ok for you?

Regards .

Amy

From: Hannah Jarvis <hannah@bryncarw.co.uk>
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 9:03 PM
To: Byrne, Amy (CCRA - OCVO) <Amy. Byrne@gov wales>; Price, Jacqueline (CCRA - DCVO)
eline.Price les>
Cc Frawley, Kate (CCRA RA - Landscapes, Nature and Forestry) <Katherine.Frawley2 @gov.wales>; Griffiths, Richard

(CCRA - OCVO - TB) <Richard.Griffiths3@Rov.wales>
Subject: Re; Animal Welfare Consultation

Dear Amy,
Sorry for the delay in responding, would the 18" March still suit for a visit to Valley Track Stadium,
If so, would 10am work for you, or would the aftermnoon be better?

Best wishes,




L) Hannah Jarvis, Consultant
Bryn . Carw =
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From: Amy.Byme@gov.wales <Amy.Byrne wales>

Sent: 29 January 2024 08:37
To: Hannah Jarvis <hannah@bryncarw.co.uk>; Jacqueline. Price@gov.wales <Jacqueline. Price @gov. wales>
Ce: Katherine. Frawley2 @gov.wales <Katherine Frawley2 @goy, wales>;

Richard.Griffiths3{@gov.wales <Richard.Griffiths3 v.waless
Subject: RE: Animal Welfare Consultation

Dear Hannah,

Thank you for the invitation to visit the Valley Stadium. We would be happy to attend. Sometime in
March would be better for us. Would the afternoon of either the 11" or 18" be suitable for you? |
have also copied my colleagues Kate Frawley and Richard Griffiths who would also like to attend.

Kind regards
Amy

From: Hannah Jarvis <hannah@bryncarw.co.uk>
Sent: Wednesday, lanuary 24, 2024 11:52 AM

To: Byrne, Amy (CCRA - OCVO) <Amy.Byrne@gov.wales>; Price, lacquefine (CCRA - OCVQ)

<Jacqueline. Price@goy.wales>
Subject: Animal Welfare Consultation

Dear Amy and Jacqueline,

| hope you're both well,

On behalf of our clients, the Greyhound Board of Great Britain, | would like to invite you to visit the
Valley Track Stadium in Caerphilly, to look at the facilities, talk to some of the trainers and vets and
see some of the greyhounds, which we think may help inform the current consultation.

We would be very happy to arrange this at a time to suit you, anytime within the next few weeks,
please let me know if you would be happy for me to arrange this.

Best wishes,
Y Hannah Jarvis, Consultant
b4
Bryn i Carw oG
Sy Emall Hannsh @ tomears.co.uk
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Sganiwyd y neges hon am bob feirws hysbys wrth iddi adael Liywodraeth Cymru. Mae Liywodraeth Cymru yn cymryd
o ddifrif yr angen i ddiogelu eich data. Os cysyltweh 3 Liywodraeth Cymru, mae ein hysbysiad preifatrwydd yn
esbonio sut rydym yn defnyddio eich gwybodaeth a sut rydym yn diogelu eich preifatrwydd. Rydym yn croesawu
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gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg. 8yddwn yn anfon ateb yn Gymraeg | ohebiaeth a dderbynnir yn Gymraeg ac ni fydd gohebu
yn Gymraeg yn arwain at oedi. -—————— On leaving the Welsh Government this email was scanned for all known
viruses, The Welsh Government takes the protection of your data seriously, If you contact the Welsh Government
then our Privacy Notice explains how we use your information and the ways In which we protect your privacy. We
welcome recelving correspondence in Welsh, Any correspondence received in Welsh will be answered In Welsh and
corresponding in Welsh will not lead to a delay in respending.

Sganiwyd y neges hon am bob feirws hysbys wrth Iddi adael Liywedraeth Cymru, Mae Liywodraeth Cymru yn cymryd
o ddifrif yr angen i ddiogelu eich data. Os cysylitwch & Liywodraeth Cymru, mae ein hyshysiad preifatowydd yn
esbonio sut rydym yn defnyddio eich gwybodaeth a sut rydym yn diogelu eich preifatrwydd. Rydym yn croesawu
goheblaeth yn Gymraeg. Byddwn yn anfon ateb yn Gymraeg i ohebiaeth a dderbynnir yn Gymraeg ac ni fydd gobebu
yn Gymraeg yn arwain at oedi, -—- On leaving the Welsh Government this email was scanned for all known
viruses, The Welsh Government takes the protection of your data seriously. If you contact the Welsh Gavernment
then our Privacy Naotice explains how we use your infarmation and the ways In which we protect your privacy. We
welcome receiving correspondence in Welsh, Any correspondence recelved in Welsh will be answered in Welsh and
corresponding in Welsh will not lead to a delay in responding.

Sganiwyd y neges hon am bob feirws hysbys wrth iddi adael Liywodraeth Cymru, Mae Liywodraeth Cymru yn cymryd
o ddifrif yr angen i ddiogelu eich data. Os cysyllitwceh d Liywodraeth Cymru, mae ein hysbysiad preifatrwydd yn
eshonio sut rydym yn defnyddio eich gwybodaeth a sut rydym yn diogelu elch preifatrwydd. Rydym yn croesawu
goheblaeth yn Gymraeg. Byddwn yn anfon ateb yn Gymraeg i ohebiaeth a dderbynnir yn Gymraeg ac nl fydd gohebu
yn Gymraeg yn arwain at oedi. ——————— On leaving the Welsh Government this email was scanned for all known
viruses. The Welsh Government takes the protection of your data seriously. If you contact the Welsh Government
then our Privacy Notice explains how we use your information and the ways in which we protect your privacy. We
welcome receiving correspondence in Welsh. Any correspondence recelved in Welsh will be answered in Welsh and
corresponding In Welsh will not lead to a delay in responding.

Sganiwyd y neges hon am bob felrws hysbys wrth iddi adael Liywodraeth Cymru. Mae Liywodraeth Cymru yn cymryd
o ddifrif yr angen i ddiogelu eich data. Os cysylitwch & Liywodraeth Cymru, mae ein hysbysiad preifatrwydd yn
esbonio sut rydym yn defnyddio eich gwybodaeth a sut rydym yn diogelu eich preifatrwydd, Rydym yn croesawu
gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg, Byddwn yn anfon ateb yn Gymraeg i chebiaeth a dderbynnir yn Gymraeg ac ni fydd gohebu
yn Gymraeg yn arwain at oed|. ———————- 0On leaving the Welsh Government this email was scanned for all known
viruses. The Welsh Government takes the protection of your data seriously. If you contact the Welsh Gavernment
then our Privacy Notice explains how we use your Information and the ways in which we protect your privacy. We
welcome receiving correspondence in Welsh. Any correspondence received In Welsh will be answered in Welsh and
corresponding in Welsh will not lead to a delay in responding.






















